
 

                                  
 
16th October 2024 
 

Developing Mental Maths Skills in KS2 
 

A Workshop for KS2 Parents 
Primary Hall: 8:00 am - 9:00 am 

Tuesday October 29th   
  
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Our Year 3-6 Leaders of Curriculum  will be facilitating a Parent Workshop on “Developing 
Mental Maths Skills in KS2”. The Workshop will be on Tuesday October 29th in the Primary 
Hall at 8am. 
 
This will be a practical session designed specifically to support parents with understanding how 
they can support their child’s mental maths skills at home. 
 
 
They will cover :- 
 

● Why fluency in mental maths is so important 
● The key mental maths skills in each year group 
● Simple games and activities you can use at home to support your child 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday October 29th for this workshop. 
 
 
Please complete the Google Form here to indicate your attendance at this workshopใ 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mark Verde 
Vice Principal, Learning and Curriculum 
 
 

https://forms.gle/bpfn2GLSzrp9ei4F8

